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Date:  July 5, 2005 
 
 
 
Subject: Discontinuation Announcement for Motorola G18 GSM/GPRS Module 
 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Motorola officially announces EOL of the G18 GSM/GPRS module.  
 
Motorola offers a firm "G" family line as successors to the G18: 
- G20 – Dual band GSM/GPRS module 
- G24 – Quad band GSM/GPRS/EDGE RoHS compliant module. 
We are confident these modules will fit all your applications needs and we will provide the 
necessary support to ensure a smooth transition of modules within your application when 
required. 
 
Please provide your Last Time Buy orders no later than 22-Dec-2005.   
Your last time buy Product will be built and shipped out for delivery through 22-Dec-2006. 
Any order will be considered non-cancelable and non-returnable. 
 
The above affects the following models: 
SE28XXXXXXX 
SE61XXXXXXX 
 
* X stands for any character. 
 
Best regards, 
Effi Goren  
Product Manager 
Motorola - Wireless Modules N2CS 
Tel: 972-3-5659751 
effi@motorola.com 


